
  
FINCH WEST LIGHT RAIL TRANSIT (LRT) 
 

Information as of March 2018 
 

Finch Access Closure to Humber River Recreational Trail  
 

The Finch West Light Rail Transit (LRT) is an 11km LRT running along Finch Ave. West 
between Keele Street and Humber College. The Finch West LRT will replace th e 3 6A 
bus , increasing capacity and reliability of service along the route, while significantly 
reducing travel times for transit users on the corridor. 

 
What: As part of this project, Enbridge Gas Distribution (Enbridge) will be relocating 
natural gas pipelines along the Finch West LRT route. As a result, the entrance/exit to the 
Humber River Recreational Trail from Finch Ave. West will be temporarily closed.  

 
Why: To accommodate the construction of the new Finch West LRT, Enbridge will be 
relocating some natural gas pipelines on Finch Ave. West. 

 
When: Starting March 22 to June 2018, the Finch Ave. West entrance/exit to the Humber 
River Recreational Trail will be temporarily closed.  

 
Where: The work will take place on the north and south sides of Finch Ave. West between 
Islington Ave. and Pearldale Ave. Traffic will be affected in both directions on Finch Ave. 
West for the duration of the work.  The Finch Ave. West entrance/exit to the Humber River 
Recreational Trail will be temporarily closed for the duration of the work.  To access the 
trail, please use the Islington entrance/exit. 
 

 
 
 
 

   
 



  Transit Information 
For the safety of transit riders, TTC bus stops in the affected area will be relocated. If required, 
additional signage directing pedestrians will also be installed. 

 
Pedestrian and Traffic Details 
During construction, lane reductions or short-term road closures may be required. Driveways will remain 
accessible to residents. Please take care when travelling near construction areas. Pedestrian walkways 
will remain open. Please watch for additional signs directing pedestrians, as detours may be required. 

 
Due to the current volume of traffic in this area, traffic delays are expected during construction. 
Signage will be posted in affected and surrounding areas to indicate road closures and traffic delays. 

 
Work Hours 
Most of the work will be carried out between 7:00 a.m. and 11:00 p.m., 7 days a week. Overnight work 
may be required to reduce the impact to local traffic. 

 
For more information about this natural gas line relocation work, please contact Enbridge at 416-495-
4809 or enbridgegasmedia@enbridge.com. 

 

For information regarding the Finch West LRT project and its construction, please contact Metrolinx at 
416-202-6500 or finchwest@metrolinx.com. Please be sure to also follow us on Twitter for project updates 
@FinchWestLRT. You can also check our website: www.metrolinx.com/finchwest.  
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